Sierra Umhauer

Brown, Darren <DBrown@buffaloschools.org>

From:

Sent: Friday, April 17, 2020 7:00 PM

To: Sierra Umhauer

Subject: Masks during Laptop/iPad distribution
Sierra,

If you would please share below with Phil:

In response to your handwritten note: Masks will be, and have been, provided for all
teachers volunteering to assist with the distribution of laptops and iPads in their

schools.
Thanks - DJBH

Educationally yours;

Darren J. Brown-Hall, Ed.D.
Chief of Staff / District Clerk
Buffalo Public Schools

Rm. 702 City Hall

Desk: (716) 816-3391

Fax: (716) 851-3882

Cell: (716) 253-3932
dbrown@buffaloschools.org

“"putting Children and Families First to Ensure HIGH Academic Achievement for ALL"



